Electoral Board Meeting Minutes October 26, 2016

The Electoral Board of Arlington County met at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, October 26, 2016, at the Annie Connole Storage Facility to validate the voting machines for use in the June 14, 2016 Democratic Primary Election. Present were Charlene N. Bickford, Chairman; David A. Bell, Vice Chairman; W. Scott McGeary, Secretary; Jackie Letizia, Elections Specialist; Richard Muffley and Stu Nagurka, Assistant Technicians; and Maggie Lynch, Wes MacAdam, David Roth, and Chris Scheer, Assistant Registrars.

The process was completed by 12:00 p.m., after which the meeting was adjourned.

Charlene N. Bickford, Chairman

David A. Bell, Vice Chairman

W. Scott McGeary, Secretary